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Our state needs liability waiver / liability insurance reform. The only insurance 

companies that insure our ski results are leaving because of our ineffective liability 

laws. Either we figure this out or we won't have ski resorts and other outdoor guide 

companies, it's that simple. The chair of the judiciary committee shouldn't have been 

allowed to kill HB3140 for the benefit of his own law firm, that's a conflict of interest. 


